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With so many states attempting to strip away rights and create barriers for those to 

access gender affirming care, Oregon should follow what a few other states have 

been doing. Offer a safe and accessible space for those who can not get what they 

need in their own state. By passing this measure, we are protecting the lives of those 

who are already having a majority of the country think that they don’t deserve rights, 

health care, or to be seen and valued. This measure would ensure that trans people 

can live their lives. 


